
Temporary Closure of Salesforce Transit Center 

Updated October 3, 2018 

The Salesforce Transit Center is temporarily closed. On the morning of Tuesday, 
September 25, 2018, workers discovered a fissure on a steel beam in the ceiling of 
the third level bus deck near Fremont Street. After several inspections and out of 
an abundance of caution, the TJPA temporarily closed the Transit Center and 
Fremont Street between Mission and Howard streets. Further inspections revealed 
a second fissure at the same location on a separate beam.  

This is a localized issue within the Transit Center. Inspections and advanced 
testing and monitoring commenced immediately of similarly designed and 
constructed beams at the transit center. To date, no additional fissures have been 
found.  

Transit agencies are providing bus service out of the Temporary Transbay 
Terminal at Howard and Main streets while the transit center is closed. Commuters 
are encouraged to call 511 or go to 511.org for up-to-date transit information, or to 
contact their bus operator directly.  

Fremont Street is scheduled to reopen on October 12, 2018. After that, a two week 
testing phase will commence followed by a permanent repair and a schedule to 
reopen the Transit Center. 

We apologize for the impacts to our transit riders and the public for this temporary 
closure. It is an inconvenience and we are committed to reopening the transit 
center as soon as safely possible.   

 

Press Releases – http://www.tjpa.org/news-information/press-room/press-releases  

Public Documents Portal- Find reviews, design reports, contracts, inspections, etc. More 
information will be added on an ongoing basis. 
https://transbaycenter.box.com/s/sfivpl21ii3h27ahbhmhd04uonq5nv5d 
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